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The Wall Street Journal referenced the 2023 Carlton Fields Class Action Survey in its article,

“Companies on the Defensive as European Union Rolls Out Class-Action Lawsuits.” The story,

appearing in the Journal's risk and compliance section, discusses the rollout of class action lawsuits

across the EU this month and the impact it could have on companies doing business in Europe. Read

the full article. Subscription may be required
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